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Dear Parents and Whānau 

 

Kia ora koutou katoa. Nau mai, haere mai  - a warm welcome back to Room 8 for term 3.  

 

This is going to be another exciting term for us all as we explore the Scientific concept of 

Forces in and around our school community.   Using our play equipment, school  playgrounds 

and the new playground by the cycle dome the children will decide if the equipment works by 

pushing or pulling.  

 

Scientific experiments will help the children understand about floating and sinking,  dissolving 

and colour mixing . 

 

 

We will continue to learn about The Critical Histories of Aotearoa with Ms Daniels.  

 

 ​This term our Ngā Tikanga o Knighton (Knighton Way) learning will be about Whakapau- 

Persistence. The children will think about the statements: I keep trying. I do my best work. I 

finish my work. 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 
 
This term we look forward to seeing the Middle and Senior School productions and will train 
for the school fun run, which is scheduled for the 29th August 2019. 
 
Ms Daniels will teach Room 8 each Wednesday from 11.00am and all day Thursday.  Poetry 

books will be sent home each Wednesday, please return them on Thursday.  

 

Guided reading books will continue to be sent home (in a book bag) each Monday, Tuesday, 

Wednesday and Friday.  If you need a book bag these can be purchased from the school office 

for $6.00. 

 

Unfortunately, due to roll growth, the library is going to be used as a Year 1 classroom now 

and will be closed for the children.  I am still able to issue class sets for the children to enjoy. 

 

Ms Daniels and I welcome you into Room 8 before or after school.  We are contactable on 

class dojo, or email ​jlelieveld@kns.ac.nz​ or ​cdaniels@kns.ac.nz​. 
 

Ngā mihi nui ki a koutou! Thank you! 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

Jo Lelieveld & Catherine Daniels 

Room 8 

Class Teachers 
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